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Date: 14th October 2020
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
Dear Stakeholders

I am delighted to confirm that, following the first roundtable (held on 27th August 2020), | have
taken all appropriate steps to establish a not-for-profit organisation for Global PSSL. | engaged
with The Office of the Regulator of Community Interest Companies and | passed a community
interest test. | founded a community interest company for the Global Principles for Sustainable
Securities Lending on 7 October 2020.

Thank you very much.

Dr Radek Stech
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CEO, Global PSSL



